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CAMPAIGN SIGN ORDINANCE INFORMATION FOR ELECTION SEASON

Now is the time of year in which campaign signs will be going up around Fayetteville.  
The City of Fayetteville Sign Ordinance provides information to candidates and their 
campaigns regarding political signs and when and where they are permitted.  

To provide the most helpful information about what is permitted or prohibited, attached is 
a Memorandum from City Attorney Kit Williams that outlines pertinent information 
about political signage placed around the city, as well as the pertinent Ordinance.  

For additional information regarding this Ordinance or political sign use, you may 
contact the City Attorney’s Office at 575-8313.
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